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We nearly completed MAP testing – our students did

great!

Our community celebrated Mr. and Mrs. O'Dea's

many years of service to school on Tuesday!

Our parents had a chance to head “back to school”

on Wednesday and Thursday!

THE WEEK IT WAS

Padre Pio’s Feast Day was this past Wednesday.

He lived in Italy as a priest from 1887-1968 – he is a true

modern-day saint!

He was known for being able to levitate during prayer and

bilocate! He also bore the stigmata, meaning he bore

Christ’s wounds on his body.

He would spend days in prayer and in the confessional,

offering people spiritual guidance.

SAINT OF THE WEEK
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WHAT'S NEXT:

Morning Prayer 
Trivia
There was no Morning Prayer
Trivia this week due to MAP

testing.

St. Padre Pio

Tuesday, September 28th
Special Education Informational Meeting at
6:30pm

Wednesday, September 29th
School Picture Day

Friday, October 1st
First Friday Mass 

Friday, October 8th 
No School - Faculty Day

Monday, October 11th
No School - Columbus Day



Ronan's "Drawing God"
project in Art! 2nd Grade visits 

the Church! 

Our priests celebratewith Mr. & Mrs. O'Dea 

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
tions

For the health and safety of
our entire school

community...



For the soul of a member of
our community who passed

this week, Alfred...



That we may spread Ms.
Ritzer's legacy of kindness

everywhere we go...



St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

There was one reported case of COVID-19 in our school
this week. This was the first case of the school year.

COVID-19 UPDATES

Special Education Meeting – As a reminder, we will be having our

Special Education Informational Meeting on Tuesday at 6:30pm in

the Gymnasium. We hope to see many of you there!

Picture Day – Our School Picture Day is on Wednesday. Students

are not required to wear their uniforms, but all students should

wear school-appropriate clothing.

School Mass – Our First Friday Mass is at 10:30 on Friday – it is

the Feast of Saint Therese! Rumor has it that there may soon be an

appearance from our newly formed School Choir!

Fall MAP Testing: We have nearly completed Fall MAP testing.

Results will be available to send home to parents within the next

two weeks. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION


